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Present were: A. Scott — Chair — Gander
C. Armstrong — Vice-Chair — Musgrave Harbour
H. Winter — Director — New-Wes-Valley
C. Matchim — Director — Gander
A. McLoughlin — Director — Norris Arm
G. Stuckless — Director — Exploits Regional Services Board
E. Evans — Secretary/Treasurer — Botwood
D. Bragg — Technical Committee — Greenspond
J. Saunders — Grand Falls-Windsor
Derrick Maddocks — Dept. of Environment
Hiram Boland — Dept. of Municipal and Provincial Affairs
Bruce McGrath — Dept. of Municipal and Provincial Affairs

Wayne Manuel — Bae NewPlan
Junior Colbourne — CECON Ltd.

Ray Humphries — Lumsden
Ken Hoyles — New-Wes-Valley
Ralph Winter — New-Wes-Valley
Glen Stagg — New-Wes-Valley
Charles Norris — New-Wes-Valley
Barry Tucker — New-Wes-Valley
Peter Winsor — New-Wes-Valley
Darryl Burry — Greenspond
Frank Burton — Greenspond

1. Introduction

2. Why the Central NF Waste Management Committee was invited to this meeting at New-Wes-
Valley.

The dump site of New-Wes-Valley will soon be closing.  There were issues re: extended life of this site
- NF Power easements, watershed area concerns, etc.

CECON had completed a waste management study for New-Wes-Valley with financial support from
Department of Municipal and Provincial Affairs.  They have recommended a site for a transfer station. 
Gander has offered to take their garbage for a two (2) year period.

Funding to support the development of this transfer station has not been given, government wants to
see if this development fits into the Central NF Waste Management Strategy.

A Scott gave an update on the Phase I study and indicated where Phase II was going.  The preliminary
review was that a transfer station could be located by Indian Bay, CECON recommended one in the
New-Wes-Valley area.  Early indication show that by locating it in New-Wes-Valley there would be an
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overall $5,000 per year extra cost for communities to haul to this location (New-Wes-Valley) and an
additional $16,000 per year to haul from there to the centroid.  A total of $21,000 per year extra cost
for that part of the region which all the regional may have to support.

Phase II will do a more in-depth study on location and costs of transfer station.

It was agreed that Bae NewPlan and CECON would review the data and cost estimates, possible
location of transfer station and try and work together, government included, to find an intern solution,
with cost associates and possible government subsidizes.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Respectfully Prepared

Edward Evans
Secretary/Treasurer
Central NF Waste Management Committee


